(CARLISLE Paul Atkdns:

Paul Atkinson
GITQIJNCIL 1 Empire Road
CAZ SPA

Telephone: 01228 545026

City Councillor for:
Denton Holme Ward

13" March 2006
Councillor M Mitchelson
Council Leader
Carlisle City Council
The Civic Centre
Carlisle
BY HAND

Dear Mike
RE: Public Consultation — The Lonsdale

Because of the public concern and the considerable support that is being generated to
save the Lonsdale, I wish to request that the people of Carlisle be consulted, fully and
thoroughly as to whether they wish to have the Lonsdale renovated as a Theatre and
Arts Centre.

I would be grateful if you could place this matter before the next executive meeting
on 20" March 2006 and if permissible I would like the opportunity of presenting my
reasons to the executive.

Yours sincerely

)

Paul Atkinson

CC  Maggie Moonie Chief Executive Carlisle City Council
John Egan Director of Legal & Democratic Services



